
Nursery Autumn 2 

Can you believe that Nursery has now completed a full term?  Time 

really does fly when you’re having fun!  We’ve enjoyed 

exploring traditional tales like ‘The Enormous Turnip,’ 

‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears,’ and ‘The Three Billy Goats 

Gruff,’ discussing their morals and important lessons.  Our traditional 

tales have also helped us develop our subitising up to 3 and introduced us to 

concepts like sizes, weight and capacity. 

We celebrated Bonfire Night by learning about Guy Fawkes, 

the plan, and why it’s such an important part of our history.  

We also discussed the meaning behind poppies and the 

reason so many people wear them - to remember and respect 

those who have served the country. 

Nursery were delighted to welcome Rachel and Chris from Tiny Tweeties and we 

spent the morning becoming fabulous musicians singing, dancing and acting. 

 

 

 

Nursery learned about the story of Nativity when we went to our first 

‘open the book’ assembly and it was also our Christmas performance, 

‘Which Way to Bethlehem?.’ 

 

We were thrilled to have Deborah Rodenby from Nexus visit us to talk 

about rail safety and we learned how and why it is important to 

stay safe around trains.  We also had another exciting visit 

from Wates Group, who introduced us to various jobs.  

Everyone had a great time guessing what they did!   

Lastly, all our grown-ups enjoyed our EYFS Christmas performance.  We were 

happy and proud of ourselves that we made them smile and clap really loud. 

Thank you everyone who came to see us.  Merry Christmas and a Happy New 

Year! 

 

 


